
 

 

  

  

Associated British Ports  

South Wales Port of Newport   

  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS  

  

INCREASE IN RAIL TRAFFIC  
 

Port users and tenants are advised that an increase in rail traffic has begun in 

the Port of Newport and will increase further over the coming weeks. To 

reduce delays and traffic build-ups, please could all port users use the West 

Gate entrance when possible (open Monday – Friday: 0600 – 1800; Saturday: 

0600 – 1300 and closed Sundays.) 

 

Please could all businesses also remind their employees of the dangers of 

train line crossings while we await barriers being fitted to all rail crossings.  

 

ABP apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and appreciate your 

co-operation.  

 

 

 

Date: 04/04/2024 


